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School Notes 
Come Relay! RELAY FOR LIFE, April 
13th at Pine Ridge Middle School.  

We are joining forces with 
Vanderbilt Presbyterian Church to 
form a team called Vandy Land! 
Our tent will be at site #11 - next 
to our friend Amber Grider & 
Amber’s Antibodies. We will be 
selling food and game tickets to 
raise money. Enjoy hot dogs, 
hamburgers, a candy bar, Jenga, 
Gaga Ball & Connect Four! Check 
with your classroom teacher to 
find out what time your student’s 
class is meeting up. Be sure to 
wear your VLC spirit shirts! It will 
be a great day of family fun to 
support a very special cause!  

Guess What? We already raised 
$220 for Relay for Life with our 
Coins for a Cause.  GO TEAM!! 

Save the Date 
1st-3rd – School Picture Days            
4th – YogaKids
5th – First Friday Parent Team Meeting 8:30am
8th – Family Dinner Night @ Tijuana Flats 5-8pm
10th – Special Literary Guest, Andrea Stetson, 9am
12th – YogaKids
13th – Relay for Life at Pine Ridge Middle 10a-10p
17th & 18th – Class Easter Parades and Parties
19th – No School, CCPS, Good Friday
21st – VPC Easter Sunday Services & Family Egg Hunt
22nd – No School, CCPS, Easter Monday
24th – Water Day
29th – May 3rd – VLC Teacher Appreciation Week
May 1st – Science Show, Marine Biology
May 2nd – YogaKids
May 3rd – First Friday Parent Team Meeting 8:30am

From the Parent Team 
It’s Teacher Appreciation Time!               

We are proud to celebrate and honor our 
amazing team of teachers, assistants and staff 

during VLC Teacher Appreciation Week,      
April 29 - May 3. Parents…if you are 

interested in helping make this school-wide 
event even more fabulous, please join us at 

our Parent Team meeting on April 5th and look 
for the electronic sign up link coming soon. 

Birthday Wishes 
 April 6 - Mrs. Lee Dorozenski
April 21 – Mrs. Amanda Rowe

Dear Families, 

A big thank you to everyone who participated in our 4th 
Annual Art Show. What a special evening to be together 

and celebrate our incredible students and their creativity. 
As we live the spirit of Easter together, let us be joyful 

and renewed! Happy Easter VLC families!
Warm Regards, Jackie Elmer, Director

Vanderbilt Presbyterian Church 
We are pleased to announce the summer music camps with Dr. Jim. 

1. Two-week Summer Music Camp at VPC for all 1st-6th graders,     
June 3-7 and June 10-14. Campers will enjoy learning how to play 
the harp, recorder, bells and singing for a musical. Sign ups and 
information are on the church website or in the church office.

2. New Summer Choral Camp at the Philharmonic with Dr. Jim,         
June 17-21 for all 1st-12th graders. Please call 597-1111 for      
more information.  


